
File No. 17-0893 
 

PLANNING AND LAND USE MANAGEMENT (PLUM) COMMITTEE REPORT relative to 
amending the Los Angeles Municipal Code (LAMC) to clarify regulations pertaining to 
temporary signs on temporary construction walls and on solid fences surrounding vacant 
lots. 

Recommendation for Council action:  

REQUEST the City Attorney to prepare an Ordinance adding a preamble to Article 4.4 
and amending Sections 14.4.2, 14.4.3, 14.4.4, 14.4.17 and 98.0602 of the LAMC, to 
clarify regulations pertaining to temporary signs on temporary construction walls and on 
solid fences surrounding vacant lots, with the amendments requested by the PLUM 
Committee on November 12, 2020, and as reflected in the Department of City Planning 
(DCP) report dated February 17, 2021, attached to the Council file; and, add language to 
the on-site placard to also include the telephone number of the Board of Public Works, 
Office of Community Beautification (OCB). 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: None submitted by the DCP. Neither the City Administrative 
Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report. 

Community Impact Statement: Yes. 

For: 
Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council 
 
Summary: 
At a special meeting held on April 15, 2021, the PLUM Committee considered a DCP 
report and proposed Ordinance relative to clarifying regulations pertaining to temporary 
signs on temporary construction walls and on solid fences surrounding vacant lots.  DCP, 
LADBS, and OCB staff provided an overview of the matter. After providing an opportunity 
for public comment, the Committee recommended to approve the recommendations 
requesting that the City Attorney prepare an Ordinance reflecting the amendments in the 
DCP report dated February 17, 2021, as requested by the PLUM Committee on 
November 12, 2020; and, to add language to also include the OCB’s telephone number 
on the on-site placard. This matter is now submitted to the Council for consideration. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PLANNING AND LAND USE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
 

MEMBER VOTE 
HARRIS-DAWSON: YES 
CEDILLO: YES 
BLUMENFIELD:    YES 
RIDLEY-THOMAS:    YES 
LEE: YES 
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